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Dr. Sunita Mukhi appointed as Director of Charles B. Wang 
Center

To: The Campus Community

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Sunita S. Mukhi as 
Director of the Charles B. Wang Center, effective November 1.      
Dr. Mukhi comes to Stony Brook from the Asia Society, where she was 
Senior Program Associate for Multidisciplinary Projects and Asian 
American Connections in the Cultural Programs Division.  Born and 
bred in the Philippines of Indian Hindu origin, having short stints 
in Mumbai and Singapore, and having lived the last 17 years in the 
United States, has provided Dr. Mukhi with an international 
understanding of migration and the global interconnectedness of 
peoples.  Dr. Mukhi has a BA in Sociology/Anthropology and Literature 
from De La Salle University in Manila, Philippines, an MA in 
Interdisciplinary Studies in the Social Sciences from San Francisco 
State, and a PhD in Performance Studies from NYU.  We look forward to 
Dr. Mukhi's joining us.


